
ARPY 
I am extremely proud to see 
that at Rylstone Public School 
we are achieving great 
success and pride in 
upholding our school’s 
expectations of Application, 
Respect, Perseverance and 
You’re Succeeding. 
Congratulations to Tehya 
who was presented with her 
first ARPY at Friday’s 
assembly. 
 
Souths Cares—Colgate 
Oral Health Program 
Wednesday 22nd November 
we will be hosting a session 
with Souths Cares. An outline 
of the program is attached to 
this newsletter. It also has a 
media release form attached 
for Parents to complete and 
return to school on Monday 
20th November. 
 
 

 

Lynette Armitage  
Relieving Principal 
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Rylstone Public School …  
where everyone achieves success 

 

 

Recalling all Perpetual Sports Trophies please. 
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Class 1-2 

From around the classrooms…. 
Kindergarten 
If you look outside our room you’ll be able 
to see our latest experiment. We have 
planted seeds as part of our scientific 
investigations. We’ve also been looking at 
how our food is grown. Today we went to 
the Friendly Grocers to see how our food is 
packaged and how we buy it. A big 
thanks to Sarah and Tracey for letting us 
look around the supermarket.  

We have been very focussed on writing 
this fortnight. We’ve written up a 
procedure about growing our seeds, a 
recount about our sports day, descriptions 
of dinosaurs and free choice topics in 
Writing for Stamina - what a variety of 
learning! We have been reading There’s a 
Dinosaur in My Garden and Mr Christofis 
has organised some fun activities around it 
for our Daily 5 rotations. Talking about 
food…We had a delicious time picking 
strawberries and carrots in our school 
garden.  

What a fabulous time we had at the 
Infants Sports Day! We all had lots of fun 
with our friends from Kandos Public School. 
This week we have been looking at 
Position in Maths. We have been learning 
the little saying “Never Eat Soggy Weetbix” 
which has helped the children to learn the 
compass points—North, South, East and 
West. We also loved finding the ‘treasure’ 
on a map, which was lots of fun!  

Mrs Suttor 

R y l s t o n e  R e v i e w  

 

Thanks to Mrs Lus for all the time she 
gives to our garden.  

In Mathematics we have been looking 
at time, teen numbers and revising 
strategies in subtraction with dinosaurs 
to help us. 

B.Balfoort 

 

“We all had lots 

of fun with our 

friends from 

Kandos Public 

School.”  

Our seeds are growing! 

In our safety gear ready to start our  
seedling experiment. 



 

Class 3-4 
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It’s all happening in 3-4 this week. We have started to learn our 
class dance for the end of year school play and have been 
sorting out our costumes which is very exciting. 

In Science the students have been creating their own Power 
Point on the different contact and non-contact forces. We 
continue to revise different types of measurement in Maths 
including length, mass and volume. 

I am very impressed with the students literacy during Daily 5. 
They have quickly adapted to the new structure and are 
becoming more independent learners. 

Miss Burns 

As we make preparations for our Presentation Night could 
the holders of Perpetual Trophies please return them to 
school by Friday 17th November. 

 

As we are nearing the end of the 
school year we are needing to 
get the library reorganised. 
Therefore over the next few weeks 
students will be issued with 
overdue notices from the school library.  

If you have any concerns about any overdue notices sent 
home please feel free to contact the school to discuss it 
further. 

 

It is hard to believe that we are more than half way 
through the term. We continue to work exceptionally hard 
during Maths time – revising measurement of late. We are 
working really well on our Daily 3 Literacy activities. All 
students are beginning to manage their time to complete 
writing and reading activities. Students are busily working 
on their Power Point presentations on an animal of the 
rainforests.  

What a great day we had at the Infants Sports Day! Well 
done to all our kids for organising the tabloid games for the 
day, for their positive attitude and the way in which they 
helped and encouraged the infants children. Two of the 
staff members from Kandos PS complimented the 5/6 
students on both their behaviour and the way in which they 
interacted with all the students from both schools. They 
should all be very proud of themselves!  
Now play rehearsals begin in earnest! 

Mrs Atkins and Mrs D 

Class 5-6 
 

Rainforest artworks by:  Will G, Orlando, Ryan F and Brayden. 

 

Library News                        End of Year Prep. 

 

 

3/4 at Gymnastics this week. 
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“It’s always 

fun to see 

the 

wheeling 

and dealing 

and who 

goes home 

with more 

treasures 

than they 

brought to 

sell!”  

Infants Sports Day 

SRC 
Market Day 

Even though it is a few weeks away, the SRC 
would like to remind you that they will be 
holding their annual Market Day on Thursday 
14th December, as we know, many children 
have already begun making and organising 
the things they will sell at their stalls. This is 
always a fun day when children become 
entrepreneurs! Children can sell recycled toys, 
games, books, slices, cakes, crafts, run 
guessing games… the possibilities are endless. 
No item can be above $5.00 and children 
must have parental permission to sell the 
objects. On the day SRC will be running games 
and a choc drop. Selling will begin at 1.00pm. 
You are welcome to come along and snap up 
a bargain. Can children please bring a 

shopping bag to put their goodies in 
and also small coins which makes it 
easier for the children to give change. 
The cost of a stall is $2.00 per person 
and then all the profit they make is 
theirs. It’s always fun to see the 
wheeling and dealing and who goes 
home with more treasures than they 
brought to sell!  

Talent Quest 

Our annual Talent Quest will take place 
on Friday 15th December. Auditions will 
begin next week. 

Mrs Balfoort 

 

R y l s t o n e  R e v i e w  Photo supplied by R Guilfoyle 

What a great day Kindergarten and Year 1/2 
had at our combined carnival. As usual our 
children were fabulous and participated with 
enthusiasm. It was a wonderful day where 
children come together with their friends 
from Kandos to compete in a variety of 
sporting pursuits. Thanks to the children from 
class 5/6 who came at morning tea to run 

some fun activities. Thanks to the parents, 
grandparents and friends who came along to 
cheer all the children on. It made them feel 
very important. 

Mrs Balfoort 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Costumes 
How exciting – sequins feathers and glitter 
are starting to take over the hall way at 
school. Sneechers have been seen 
sneaking around. Children have reported 
seeing lounging lizards, little lady birds 
and wild witches outside their rooms! Yes, 
costumes are underway. A big thanks to 
all of those parents who have taken on  
jobs to help with his fun task. There are still 
some bits and pieces that need doing so 
if you’d like a job come and see me. I’m 
also looking to borrow a top hat, some 
lime green wigs and a Cat in the Hat 
striped hat. (I’m sure there are some of 
these lurking in cupboards.) 

Mrs Balfoort 
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Could the students in Year 6 please bring in a maximum of 6 
photos to scan? These photos should be from various times in 
their life to date so the students can put together their own 
page in a Year 6 Class of 2017 Keepsake Book. We will use 
this book as the basis for the traditional slideshow 
presentation shown to everyone at the conclusion of the End 
Of Year Disco. Whilst we all love to have a laugh, please 
make sure these photos are suitable for a G rated time slot! 

Thanking you in advance. 

Mrs D and Mrs Atkins 

A number of children have enquired about a local T-Ball 
competition.  There is a T-Ball game in Mudgee on Saturday 
mornings at Jubilee Oval beginning at 9am and is finished by 
10:15/10:30.  This allows the game to be played in the coolest 
part of the day. The children do not have to be part of a pre-
arranged team to take part. They simply turn up on Saturday 
morning in T-shirt, shorts and joggers, happy to play. Each 
child does need to have a mouth guard and shin guards to 
play. (A drink bottle full of water is a great idea too!) The local 
club has bats/ gloves/ mitts that the children can borrow. I 
know Mrs B’s children played in this competition and loved it, 
as did mine when they were primary school aged. Perhaps 
your child would enjoy playing this inclusive sport and learn 
some new skills along the way?!?  Mrs D 

 

 

 

 

 

Our final Book Club order form for the year is coming home 
this week. If you would like to order from this issue please 
complete and return the order form to school by Friday 
November 24th.  This should allow enough time for the 
order to be filled and delivered to school.  I would like to 
thank all the children, parents and grandparents who have 
purchased books through Book Club and our Book Fair this 
year. It is wonderful to see so many children still value and 
truly enjoy books. I would also like to thank Cindy (Year 5) 
who has been the chief organiser of a happy little band of 
students who organise the date stamping and distribution 
of the Book Club brochures throughout the year. I could 
not have done it without them....Bree, Emma, Elie, Halli, 
Amelia, Natasha, Vivienne, Ella, Tehya. You girls rock!  

Mrs D 

Uniform Shop 

The Uniform Shop is open every Friday from 9am-9.30am. If 
you cannot come in to the shop at this time, you can send 
any orders in with your child on Fridays (correct money 
would be appreciated!) and I can fill those for you. 

Sandra Stroud (Uniform Shop Coordinator 0419 149 478) 

 
Jolly Joker 
Rylstone Public School P&C and the Rylstone Kandos 
Preschool are the beneficiaries of this fundraiser held each 
Friday evening at The Globe.  This fortnight’s ticket sellers 
are: 17/11—Cheyne D, Alisa B & Grant H, 24/11—From the 
Preschool. 

 

Book Club 

P & C News 

Our debaters preparing for their debate at 
School last week 

Year 6 Photo Request 

T-Ball 

Community News 



 Keep up to date with news via the school app—
Skoolbag/RylstonePS. Download and subscribe to 
the relevant year/s for your child/ren.  

 Guitar Term 4 fees due $135 to Bob Burns please. 

 $10 per student costume fee 

 PAYMENTS TO SCHOOL 
Payments to school can only be made by cash or 
cheque. Please enclose your payment in an 
envelope with your child’s name and payment 
description on the front. 

Rylstone Public School 
25-27 Mudgee St,  
Rylstone NSW 2849 
 

Phone: 02 6379 1404 
Fax: 02 6379 1532 
E-mail: rylstone-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Webpage:  http://www.rylstone-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/Rylstone-Public-School 
Skoolbag app: available from App Store, Play Store & Windows Store 

 ALL arrivals and departures during school hours 
(9.20am—3.20pm) MUST be recorded at the office. 
Please call into the office before going to the 
classroom. 

 Please return an absence note, written or via school 
app, to the school immediately after an absence or 
before if you know in advance. 

 Please make sure the school is able to contact you or 
a nominated contact in an emergency. Keep the 
school informed of any address and phone number 
changes. 

Reminders 

 

 

 


